
Year 4 Edition . 
14/6/2019 . The Hoot 

Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
A reminder that we have a trip next 
week to Ordsall Hall. Each class will 
attend separately as follows: 

4AW—Tuesday 18th June 

4PS—Wednesday 19th June 

4BC—Thursday 20th June 

Letters have been sent home about 
this visit, which is always a big hit 
with the children. Once again, if you 
are able to come with us, you would 
be most welcome! We shall require 
permissions and payments by Mon-
day morning please. 

 

Swimming 

Please note that swimming resumes 
as normal next Friday (21st June). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : (Carried forward from last week) 

board     bored 

by      buy 

bye      flew 

flu      flue 

fair      fare 

Next week we will be looking at 
character descriptions. 

In maths we will be working on 
angles within shapes. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our new topic homework relates to our Tudor topic, and also to English. We 
would like the children to research the basic storyline of one of William Shake-
speare’s plays and write a brief summary (either in their homework books or in 
another form). The deadline for this work will be Friday 28th June. 

English & Maths 

una brújala a compass 

el norte north 

el sur south 

el este east 

el oeste west 


